
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            
 

20 July 2015 
Mr Andrew McKinnon 
Gold Coast World Surfing Reserve Inc 
Po Box 3816 
Burleigh Town QLD 4220 
 
 
Dear Andrew, 
 
Thank you for attending our Friends of Currumbin meeting on 15 July 2015. 
Our members were  impressed by your informative presentation  and 
appreciated your honesty in answering their questions about the proposal  for  
a Gold Coast World Surfing Reserve from Burleigh Heads to Snapper Rocks.   
 
The heritage and culture of surfing in this area is the foundation of the 
southern Gold Coast and has given us many World Surfing Champions, 
including of course , our current three times World Champion, Mick Fanning. 
We believe this could be properly recognised by your  proposed World Surfing 
Reserve  for the Gold Coast. 
 
Our iconic beaches are enjoyed and celebrated by both the local and 
international communities . They are a special asset to be enhanced and 
preserved for future generations.    
 
On behalf of Friends of Currumbin, we wish to extend our full support for this 
proposal and wish your Committee every success. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Gloria Baker. 
SecretaryFriends of Currumbin Inc.        

               
 
 
 

 
            
 

Friends of Currumbin Inc. 
CARING FOR THE CURRUMBIN & FLAT ROCK CREEK CATCHMENT REGION 

 

P.O. Box 434 Currumbin QLD 4223 
 President: Barry Robinson  07 5534 3668 

 

info@FriendsOfCurrumbin.com 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


